
 
The original decision notice published on the county council’s website has been retracted and an 
amended report, including additional comments, will be discussed at the Highways and Transport 
Committee in July. Read more here Huntingdon 20mph zones to be considered at committee - 
Cambridgeshire County Council. 
 
 
If you’d like to discuss this at the Highways and Transport Committee in July, please visit our website 
to find out more about how you can get involved 
 
 
 
 

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/news/huntingdon-20mph-zones-to-be-considered-at-committee
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/news/huntingdon-20mph-zones-to-be-considered-at-committee
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/council/meetings-and-decisions/getting-involved-in-meetings

